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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 327/21/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 5th November 2021 


Further to your request for information dated 15th October 2021, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

Your request:
1. Does Ysbyty Glan Clwyd carry out thrombosis?
2. Does Ysbyty Glan Clwyd carry out thrombectomies?

3. How many procedures have been carried out over the last 3 years? 
4. How many patients have been transferred to The Walton Centre? 
5. How many procedures have been successful?
You further clarified that you require the above information for brain thrombectomy surgeries for the last three years at Ysbyty Glan Clwyd.
Our response:

The neurology service in North Wales is a tertiary service and is provided by The Walton Centre NHS Foundation Trust.  We are therefore unable to provide you with the information you request.  However, in accordance with the Health Board’s obligation to advise and assist we have included below the website link to the Freedom of Information section of their website. 
https://www.thewaltoncentre.nhs.uk/203/freedom-of-information.html
Under Section 16 of the Freedom of Information Act, the Health Board has the duty to provide help and assistance; therefore, if you wish to contact WHSSC for this information, I have provided their website link below:

Contact Us - Welsh Health Specialised Services Committee (nhs.wales)

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth drwy gyfrwng y Gymraeg


